
Same Sex Marriage 
  
Same sex marriage equality is doing the rounds in Nations of the World. The 
Same Sex Marriage Legislation has caused much division and debate in 
Australia during 2017. 
The Bible has no such division or room for debate. 
 
The Bible is crystal clear that marriage is between a man and a woman. 
Jesus/Yeshua tells us in Matthew 19  and said, 'FOR THIS REASON A MAN 
SHALL LEAVE HIS FATHER AND MOTHER AND BE JOINED TO HIS WIFE, 
AND THE TWO SHALL BECOME ONE FLESH'  
Matthew 19:5 
 
Also that ‘a man shall not lie with another man as he would with a woman’ 
(Leviticus18) 
Leviticus 18:22  You shall not lie with a male as with a woman. It is an 
abomination. 
 
Romans 1 speaks of men committing shameful acts with one another. 
Romans 1:27  Likewise also the men, leaving the natural use of the woman, 
burned in their lust for one another, men with men committing what is 
shameful, and receiving in themselves the penalty of their error which was 
due. 
 
It has been reported that same sex marriage has caused divisions in church 
congregations between those voting yes to same sex marriage and those 
voting no - Our Lord will never be politically correct and neither should His true 
followers- 
 
Christians who are concerned with being relevant and inclusive risk  becoming 
secular Christians, going through all the motions but still living as the world 
lives.  
If there is no discernible difference between Christians, and those in the world 
then the message of the hope that is found in Christ Jesus and His word is 
lost. 
God’s Word will never change and adapt to man’s constant penchant for evil. 
 
Yeshua tells us if we love Him we will keep His commandments.  



John 14:15  "If you love Me, keep My commandments. 
 
Yeshua and the Father are the same yesterday, today and forever. 
Yeshua as the Living Word found in the writings of the Bible is also 
unchanging. 
Hebrews 13:8  Jesus Christ is the same yesterday, today, and forever. 
 
It behoves us to play close attention to Jesus words on the issue of 
homosexuality so as not to be placing ourselves in contradiction to His 
teaching and His word. 
 
We are to be salt and light to a lost world. If the salt loses its flavor it is 
useless. (Matt 5) 
Matthew 5:13  "You are the salt of the earth; but if the salt loses its flavor, 
how shall it be seasoned? It is then good for nothing but to be thrown out and 
trampled underfoot by men. 
 
Let us hold fast to His word and what He says is best for us and not contribute 
to the downfall of the family unit, society and the church of which Jesus Christ 
is the head. 
Colossians 1:18  And He is the head of the body, the church, who is the 
beginning, the firstborn from the dead, that in all things He may have the 
preeminence. 
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